
ERIN’S LAW PRESENTATIONS 
 

  February 21, 2024 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
  
Every year, Illinois public schools are mandated to provide safety and abuse education 
under Erin's Law.  Safe Journeys, a local community organization, provides prevention 
and education services to our students meeting this state mandated requirement. We 
are grateful to have Erin Broerman from Safe Journeys implementing these services.  
 
Erin’s Law will be presented to all students in Kindergarten through 8th grade beginning 
next week.  Each grade level will take part in this program of 5 sessions, 1 weekly at 
varying times this semester.   
 
Any questions regarding the program can be directed to Ms. Broerman at 
erinb@safejourneysillinois.org or you can get information at this website:  
https://www.erinslaw.org/ 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Julie L. Schultz, Principal 
 

OPT-OUT FORM 

 
If you DO NOT want your child to participate in the Erin’s Law presentations, 
please fill out the information below and return this sheet to his or her 1ST 
PERIOD/HOMEROOM teacher by Monday, February 26, 2024.  
 
 
 

 
1st PERIOD and/or HOMEROOM TEACHER: _____________________________________ 
              (Please Print) 
 
 
I DO NOT want my child, ____________________________, to take part in the Erin’s Law  
         CHILD’S NAME (PLEASE PRINT) 
presentations. 
 
___________________________________________________  _____________ 
 SIGNATURE OF PARENT OR GUARDIAN     DATE 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Josh DeLong 

Superintendent 

delongj@dwightk12.org                               

815-584-6216 

 

 

Julie L. Schultz  

Principal 

schultzju@dwightk12.org 
815-584-6221 

 

 

Micheal Bennett-Tejes 

Assistant Principal 
Athletic Director 

bennettm@dwightk12.org 

815-584-6222 

 

 

Linda Brady 

Administrative Assistant 

bradyl@dwightk12.org 

815-584-6233 

 

 

Heidi Hooker 

Administrative Assistant 

hookerh@dwightk12.org 

815-584-6234 
 

 

Angie Goley 

Transportation 

goleya@dwightk12.org 

815-584-6232 
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